पटना विश्वविद्यालय

PATNA UNIVERSITY

Notice

In the meeting of all Principals, Wardens, Hostel Superintendents with Hon'ble Vice-Chancellor, Dean Students Welfare, Proctor and Registrar, P.U. Patna as held today dated 18.09.2020 at 11:30 AM in the Academic Council Hall of Patna University it was unanimously resolved to extend the hostel facility to the boarder examinees in the anticipation of the Direction to be received from the DM, Patna and Education Department, Govt. of Bihar after taking self-undertaking from them in the prescribed format with the following clause:

I declare the following in the interest of wellbeing of every one:

- 1. I have neither suffered from Covid-19 nor been in close contact with a person suffering from Covid-19.
- 2. I will maintain social distancing and the guideline issued by Govt. of Bihar time to time for Covid-19.
- 3. I will vacate the hostel within 24 hours after the completion of the University Examination.
- 4. I may be subject to action as applicable for hiding any facts on Covid-19 related to me.

Dean Student's Welfare

Patna University, Patna

dated: 19,9,2020

Copy forwarded to: - (1) All concerned members of the above committee, P.U. (2) All Wardens of Patna University, Patna (3) All Principals of the Colleges, P.U. (4) All Superintendents of the P.U. Hostels (5) Proctor, P.U. (6) Registrar, P.U. (7) Secretary to the Vice-Chancellor, P.U. for information and necessary action.

> Dean Student's Welfare Patna University, Patna

Memo No. AC R. 1035